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Friends and Neighbors, 

I would like to thank everyone for giving me the opportunity to 

represent  District 39 in the Hawaii State House of  

Representatives.  It has been such a privilege to serve our  

community. I am honored and greatly humbled by your  

continued support.  I would like to offer you these highlights 

about the events this office has been participating within the 

community. 

Opening Day of the 
Legislature 

 
Mahalo to those who 
stopped by the office.  

I enjoyed listening and 
talking with many of 

you. I was glad to have 
my son with me to 

open this legislative 
year.  

Kapolei High School students enjoying the Opening Day festivities. 
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The Durett Ohana was able to utilize affordable rental 
with state assistance in District 39 Ko'oloa'ula.  

This allowed them to save enough money to purchase 
their first home in Ho'opili.  

Honoring  two Superbowl Champions & Co-Founders of the Polynesian Football Hall of Fame, Jesse Sapolu & 
Ma'a Tanuvasa, along with NFL player and Board Member, Vai Sikahema.  

Waipahu High School Pharmacy Technician  
students showcasing a demo at the Capitol.  

Grand re-opening for Highway Inn’s 
new location.   


